Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: September 28, 2017, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m., Open House; Presentations, N/A; Informal Open House
PLACE: Camp Challenge, 31600 Camp Challenge Road, Sorrento, Florida 32776
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 238275-7-52-01. Project Description: Wekiva Parkway Section 6 Design-Build Project.
This project will build nearly 6 miles of limited access toll road largely along the existing State Road (S.R.) 46 corridor from State Road (S.R.) 429 to just west of Longwood-Markham Road. There will also be a non-tolled, service road for local travel, a new bridge over the Wekiva River, as well as several wildlife bridges to allow animals to pass safely between the Seminole State Forest and Rock Springs Run State Reserve. A multi-use trail will be included along this section. Work will include bridges, connector roads between remaining sections of County Road (C.R.) 46A and State Road (S.R.) 46, roadway widening, drainage, lighting, utilities and other roadway features.
A flyer will be distributed at the meeting.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mary Brooks, Public Information Officer at (407)694-5505 or via email at info@wekivaparkway.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mary Brooks, Public Information Officer, (407)694-5505, info@wekivaparkway.com.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, (386)943-5367, Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Kevin Moss, the FDOT Section 6 Project Manager, at (386)943-5255 or via email at kevin.moss@dot.state.fl.us. You also may log onto the project website at www.wekivaparkway.com and follow the project on Facebook and Twitter.
